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Kanawha-Charleston Health Department Team Administering
Free Tetanus Shots To Flood Victims Wednesday

CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA – A team from the Kanawha-Charleston Health
Department will be at Point Lick Gospel Tabernacle, 187 Point Lick Dr., Charleston, from
9 a.m. to 3 p.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, August 17, offering free Tetanus vaccinations to
people working in the flash flood zone in Eastern Kanawha County.

We have a limited supply of vaccines and will administer shots on a first-come,
first-served basis. Another shipment of the vaccine is expected to arrive later this week.
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